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We have cut shoulders on 10 miles of our roads. We cut shoulders on Backus 
and Forbes roads and added crushed stone where needed.  
 
We cut back brush and added some gravel on the Webb Road, we cut shoulders 
on Pestle Street.  
 
We are almost done mowing the roadsides and cleaning up along all the 
roadsides.  
 
We have sent our chipper engine to Stickney’s to be rebuilt. 
 
The Mack that we have been waiting for parts for is fixed and back in service. 
 
We installed 2 signs on Blanchard Hill Road (speed zone signs) and 2 congested 
area signs on Lake George Road.   
 
We have started cutting shoulders on Silver Hill Road and will be adding crushed 
stone after the shoulder work is done. 
 
We have also been working on Belleville Road to finish up slopes and getting it 
ready for paving. 
 
Vac truck will be here Thursday for the pump house. 
 
I would like to put our 1996 International Patch Truck and the Craftsman lawn 
mower on Auctions International. 
 
Greg Given also has a few things he wants to put on for the Fire Department. 
 
I would also like to thank the men for another safe and productive month.  
 


